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Agency Overview   
 
Tribal Consultation Activities  
 
 
 

There currently no recommendations from Tribal representatives.  
There are no revisions to the Registrar of Contractors Tribal Consultation Policy at this time. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact: 

Wilma Dengavi(Tribal Liaison Name)  
Assistant Director, Licensing, Finance, Tribal Liaison 
602-771-6893 
602-364-0725 
Wilma.dengavi@azroc.gov 

 

   
The agency's mission is 
to promote quality 
construction by 
Arizona contractors 
through a licensing and 
regulatory system 
designed to protect the 
health, safety and 
welfare of the public. 
 

The Registrar of Contractors (ROC) 
maintains jurisdiction over contractor’s 
licenses issued by the ROC. However, if a 
complaint is received arising from work done 
on Tribal lands; the ROC will not enter 
Tribal lands unless permission is granted by 
the appropriate Tribal authority. ROC 
notifies Tribal authorities when a complaint 
is received from licensed contractor activity 
arising on tribal lands. 
 

One complaint was received resulting 
from construction on Hualapai Tribal 
lands about non-payment This complaint 
is still open. 
 
 

  Four complaints were received resulting 
from construction work on the Salt River 
Pima-Maricopa Indian community. Two 
were complaints about non-payment, 
one about labor questions, and one about 
abandonment.  One complaint is still 
open and three are closed. Of the three 
closed, two were dismissed, and one was 
resolved. 
 

  One complaint was received resulting 
from construction work on the Yavapai-
Apache Nation complaining 
abandonment. The case is now closed, 
and the licensee received a disciplinary 
suspension. 
 


